
Permitted Parking Program 

Frequently Asked Questions  

 

Q: What is Negaunee’s Permitted Parking Program?  

A: The Negaunee’s Permitted Parking Program was created to 

help provide parking in Downtown Negaunee for residents that 

do not have overnight parking accommodations and that live in 

the downtown district.  

 

Q: How do I get a permit?  

A: Landlords must apply in-person to the Negaunee Police 

Department in order to be considered for a permit. Permits will 

not be issued to tenants by the Negaunee Police Department.  

 

Q: How long is a permit good for?  

A: Until the seasonal pass has expired or if a temporary pass, at 

7PM of the expiration date.  

 

Q: Where are the parking lots?  

A: Please refer to the attached map for locations.  

 

Q: How much does it cost? 

A: Annual passes for the 2024 season are set at $600. A day pass 

is $10.  

 

 

 



Q: What happens when it snows? 

A: Accumulation of 3-inches or more requires that the permit 

holder (the vehicle the pass is in or affixed to) must move their 

vehicle by 7:00 AM or upon the request of the city.  

 

Q: Can my vehicle be towed? 

A: Yes, should you be in any violation of the rules of the 

Permitted Parking Program or other traffic code violations. 

Please note, this will be at the owner’s expense, each towing 

company prices differ.  

 

Q: Can I pick my space?  

A: No, but you may request. Parking space allotment is at Police 

Department’s discretion.  

 

Q: Who enforces this program? 

A: The Negaunee Police Department.  

 

Q: Are there any fines?  

A: Yes, for numerous infractions. Please refer to the Permitted 

Parking Program handout. 

 

Q: What if I have more Questions? 

A: You may contact the Negaunee Police Department for further 

assistance at 906-475-4154. Please contact the Marquette County 

Dispatch Office should there be no answer at 906-475-9912 and 

request to speak to a Negaunee Police Officer.  


